Wigan

Request

I want to know if the Quality Assurance Assessment of One Vision's deliverance of unregulated
education set for January 2024 by Wigan SEND - this plan of action was set following an initial
Quality Assurance Assessment was implemented on the 27th September 2023.

If this assessment has been carried out I request a copy of the whole report detailing its findings
and recommendations. If this assessment was not carried out I request an explanation why it did
not take place

Response

The quality assurance assessment scheduled for January 2024 did not take place as a result of the
provider informing Wigan Council of their decision to cease the education offer once alternative
education arrangements have been established for the current young people placed in the setting.

There has, however, been regular discussions between the Council’s senior leaders and the
provider.



